

Board of Nursing

www.oregon.gov/OSBN

17938 SW Upper Boones Ferry Rd Portland, Oregon 97224-7012 (971) 673-0685 Fax: (971) 673-0684 Oregon.BN.INFO@state.or.us

APR 29 2014

April 28, 2014

Ms. Linda Mollino, Director of Nursing and Health Occupations Oregon Coast Community College 400 Southeast College Way Newport, OR 97366

Dear Linda:

On behalf of the members of the Oregon State Board of Nursing, I am pleased to send you written confirmation that the Oregon Coast Community College nursing program has been granted continuing Board approval. The approval includes the PN-exit option available to students who complete that portion of the curriculum

The motion adopted at the April 24, 2014 meeting was:

MSC that the Oregon Coast Community College Associate Degree Nursing Program be approved for up to eight (8) years to March, 2022.

The recommendations in the report are advisory to you and the faculty. "Advisory" means that the recommendations, or alternative means to meet the same standard, are intended to be implemented but do not require a formal report to the Board. You are to be congratulated on your preparation for a successful survey. It was a real pleasure to see how the program positively impacts the community.

Thank you for being present at the Board meeting to respond to questions from Board members. Please let me know if there are any questions on the final visit summary report or Board motion.

Sincerely,

Joy∕ Ingwerson, RÑ, MSN

Policy Analyst, Nursing Education and Assessment

cc: Bruce Koike, Interim President

Jane Hodgkins, Interim Dean of Instruction